
Hepburn Parks and Recreation  

EVENT Photography & Media Release Form 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the sessions, we will take photographs of activities involving participants to share updates about 

the program.  Some photographs may capture your child's participation, directly or indirectly.  These 

photos may be published through our website, social media pages, and/or newsletters.  We request 

your consent in allowing us to publish photographs which may involve your child. Please do provide your 

response by selecting your choices below and submitting this form with your registration. 

 

CHECK ONE IN EACH SECTION: 

___ I allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s) OR 

___ I do not allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s) 

 

___ I allow the publication of my child’s name. OR 

___ I do not allow the publication of my child’s name. 

 

Name of Participant _________________________________ 

Name of Parent        _________________________________ 

Parent Signature      _________________________________ 

Date Signed               _________________________________ 

 


